The Island planning application (date unknown)
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Note that Mr Gribble lived at Five Elms, but owned the land still known today as The Island, at one time the site of the Rising Sun Public House.
Copyright is still being researched and unauthorised reproduction is forbidden.
Thank you to Wellington Museum for their assistance.
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